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Questions? Contact: Project Manager, Beau Barth 608.729.2137 bbarth@findorff.com

Did you know? Approximately 1,700 cubic yards of concrete have been poured at Glacier Creek over the course of the 

project.  This volume of concrete weighs about 3,500 tons, or as much as 1,000 full grown hippopotamuses!  

What’s New?

Progress continues to be made at the east end of the site – concrete 

sidewalks are being poured, top soil is being placed, and grading for 

the amphitheater has begun.  The east end of the site is nearly ready 

for asphalt base course installation and amphitheater landscaping.  

Inside the building, final touches are being taken care of in the 5th

grade wing in preparation for turning this area over to the Glacier 

Creek staff.

The Past Weeks 

• Final punch list in 5th grade wing – Area G

• Pouring concrete sidewalk at east end of site – Site

• Placing top soil at east end of site – Site

• Grading at the amphitheater is under way – Site

• Finishing up exterior painting – Exterior

Coming Up in the Weeks Ahead

• Completion of 5th grade wing punch list – Area G

• Laying the asphalt base course at east end of site – Site

• Laying asphalt in new basketball/playground area – Site

• Landscaping at the amphitheater – Site

• Landscaping and at east end of site - Site

Concrete crews continue to work around the east end of the building.

Exterior painting is almost complete.Concrete sidewalks are being poured.  The new basketball/playground 
area is nearly ready for laying asphalt.

Top soil is being placed at the east end of the site.
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